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MEETING DATE: 1/22/2024

Notice of Meeting Cancellation

The City of Olathe Planning Commission meeting scheduled for
Monday, January 22, 2024 has been cancelled. The next scheduled
meeting is Monday, February 12, 2024 at 7:00 pm.

If you have any questions or would like information on any of the
cases that were scheduled for this evening, contact the Planning
Division at 913-971-8750.
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